
Edward S. Marcus High School, Est. 1981
September 7, 2020

Dear MHS Students and Parents, 

Tomorrow, our family here at Marcus High School takes a big step as our “In-Person” and “Virtual Plus” students 
return to campus. We have all been preparing for this day and I know our teachers, staff members, families, and 
students will rise to the occasion to make our first week on campus a great experience! 

I am sure that you are all very busy today, so I will keep this letter short and sweet with a “Top Ten” list for our return 
to campus. 

1. All week, our staff will be in the hallways to help you find your way. If you’re not sure where to go or what to 
do, just ask us! We’ll be here to help you. 

2. Please remember that while we are in “Level Orange” we cannot accept deliveries. This includes lunch.
3. Our doors will open at 7:45 am each day. Please do not arrive or drop off students early unless a teacher or 

coach has made specific arrangements to let you in. (tutoring, practice, etc.)
4. Please be prepared for delays this week in the parking lots as well as the drop-off & pick-up areas. It is 

always this way at the beginning of the school year until the traffic pattern settles in. Students, if you’re 
running late to school, please take a deep breath, slow down a bit & drive carefully. It’s ok! We’ll be here to 
help you find your way when you arrive. 

5. Please remember to wear your mask. All students and staff will be required to wear their masks to enter the 
building. 

6. Students in the fully virtual learning pathway - This is just a reminder to stay home tomorrow. 
7. Click here to view our bell schedule.
8. If you haven’t seen the videos we sent out last week, please click the links below to check them out. 

● Video 1 - Beginning & Ending of Day Procedures / Traffic Flow / Entry & Exit Points
● Video 2 - Breakfast & Lunch Procedures
● Video 3 - Student Masks / Student IDs / Deliveries & Visitors

9. Lunch Assignments - All students will report to 3rd period to find out which lunch they have been assigned. 
10. Welcome back Marauders!

Sincerely, 

Will Skelton
Principal
Marcus High School

“WE ARE MARCUS! WE ARE ONE!”

https://www.lisd.net/cms/lib/TX01918037/Centricity/domain/2296/documents/BellSchedule.pdf
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ovXEbwMyMTgaASyNA3LK5_o8ckevKaN5/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1VrNgo7HFdFnHbnUJhzOTzADNNM41h30-/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/12jebtgsnCX2L-m3zP3Z0-Z5c85WGuKVV/view

